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elcome to our Easter Newsletter!W

CATCH US ON

The Construction 
and Engineering 
sectors can provide 
a wide range of 
opportunities, and 
in March we had 
the opportunity 
to take some Year 
10 students to an 
event hosted at 

Stamford college, 
run by SLGTA. 
Students were 
able to engage in 
practical hands 
on activities with 
industry experts. 
Congratulations 
to the many 
students receiving 
individual awards, 
and as a school 
we were awarded 

the School 
of Excellence 
award by 
George 
Barnsdale!

CONSTRUCTION! 
SPACE...

As part of Careers Week in March, 
Year 7 students were treated to a BAE 
roadshow exploring all aspects of the 

solar system and 
STEM careers! Thank 
you BAE Systems, RAF 
& The Royal Navy!

 
IN TO

During World of Work day in March, many 
Year 10 students experienced a day at a 

work place with family or 
friends. Others remained 
at school and took part in a 
variety of activities, including 
a Myth Buster 
workshop delivered 
by Stamford college, 
an Army presentation 
and a Careers 
escape room!

WORLD OF WORK!
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In February, students from Year 12 
attended an NHS Discovery Day at 

Anglia Ruskin University, 
Cambridge, where they had 
talks on nursing, midwifery, 
paramedics and social 
work!

NURSING!As part of National Careers Week 
in March, our Higher 
Education Champion 
Luci Collins delivered 
workshops with Year 10 
students to inspire them 
to think about skills and 

qualifications 
they may 
need to help 
support their 
future 
career 
choices.

C A R E E R S :

CHALLENGE

In February, 
the students 
in Year 7 who 
didn’t take part 
in the Anglian 
Water Challenge 

in December had the opportunity to 
do so! Students were able to develop 
their teamworking, communication, and 
problem-solving skills whilst designing a 
town water system!

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Stamford College open evening - 25th May
Peterborough college open evening - 23rd May
Year 8 Pathways meetings - All students will receive a meeting to discuss their pathway choices during the week of 24th April

We recognise that Parents and 
Guardians can have a huge 
influence on a young person’s 
next steps. When asked by their 
teenager ‘What should I do 
next?’ many parents can feel 
overwhelmed. So much has 
changed since they left school/
college, which is why Careermag 
for Parents, Carers and Guardians 
aims to inform parents so their 
young people can feel supported 
- whether they’d like to go to University, 
do an Apprenticeship, Work Experience or T Levels. 
Click the following link to take a look: 
https://careermap.co.uk/careermag-parents-carers-guardians/
https://careermap.co.uk/


